JENNINGS CITY COUNCIL JANUARY 4, 2017

The two thousand three hundred fifty fourth meeting of the Jennings City Council was held on January 4, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall. Present were Mayor Pro Tem Dugger, and councilmembers Allan Stichnote, Miranda Jones, Yolonda Fortson, Phyllis Anderson, Nicole Cook, Rodney Epps and Carol Epps. Also present was City Clerk Cheryl Balke. This was a special meeting.

On a motion by Councilman Epps, second by Councilwoman Jones, the Council approved a closed session for personnel matters (RSMO 610:021-3) by the following roll call vote: voting in favor were Councilmembers Stichnote, Jones, Dugger, Fortson, Anderson, Cook, R. Epps and C. Epps; no one voting against or abstaining.

In closed session, the council interviewed three individuals to fill in temporarily as City Clerk. On a motion by Councilwoman Anderson, second by Councilwoman Epps, the Council voted to post the position of City Clerk in March, 2017 for a permanent replacement.

The meeting was adjourned.	
	Mayor Pro Tem Francine Dugger
ATTEST:	
City Clerk	